

City of New Bedford Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor City of New Bedford Office of the Mayor Contact: Elizabeth Treadup Pio (508) 979-1410 etreadup@newbedford-ma.gov

> Date: February 18, 2016 For Immediate Release

PRESS RELEASE

New Bedford Parks Recreation & Beaches Department Releases 2016 Application to Waive Greens Fees for the Whaling City Golf Course

New Bedford, Massachusetts- The City of New Bedford Parks Recreation & Beaches has released the 2016 Application to Waive the Green Fees for the Whaling City Golf Course for the coming season. Non-profit organizations wishing to hold a golf tournament at the Whaling City Golf Course who are interested in applying to waive the Greens Fees must complete the application by March 2, 2016 and applications will be reviewed at the March Park Board of Commissioners monthly meeting. Organizations are encouraged to apply with the stipulation that tournaments held on weekdays (if selected) will not require any food obligations to the Whaling City Golf Course. Weekend tournaments (if selected) will require a food concession agreement.

In addition to completing the application, all applicants will be required to describe the organization's mission, its impact on the community and how the profits from the tournament will be used.

Applications are available on the Parks and Recreation webpage on the City of New Bedford website, www.newbedford-ma.gov or may requested via phone or email at (508) 961-3015 or infoPRB@newbedford-ma.gov. All applications must be submitted to the New Bedford Parks, Recreation & Beaches office by email, mail or fax:

New Bedford Parks, Recreation & Beaches 181 Hillman St., Unit #9 New Bedford, MA 02740 Fax# (508) 991-6175

Email: infoPRB@newbedford-ma.gov

For more information, please contact the City of New Bedford Parks, Recreation & Beaches at (508) 961-3015.

###